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Davis Wright Tremaine LLP seeks an excep�onal mid- to senior-level associate 
a�orney with strong corporate finance and transac�onal skills to work directly
with the leaders of its na�onally-recognized restaurant and food & beverage
industry business transac�ons prac�ces based out of beau�ful Portland,
Oregon. The forward-thinking and mission-based groups represent the interests
of na�onally-known leading emerging and mature companies in significant
financing and M&A transac�ons.  

Ideal candidates will have significant experience in: (i) venture capital and growth
equity financings, (ii) private equity and mergers and acquisi�ons, (iii) managing
client rela�onships and handling the ongoing needs and work flow of a variety of
high-growth clients in different stages of development, and (iv) leading deal
teams and execu�ng complex transac�ons. We are seeking a highly capable,
driven lawyer with the desire to prac�ce with and enhance an entrepreneurial
team.  Candidates must have at least three years of experience, excellent
academic creden�als, wri�ng skills and references. Experience working on
na�onal deals in a large law firm is preferred. DWT’s working atmosphere is fun,
fast-paced and collegial, and partnership advancement poten�al is strong. While
the partners leading these industry groups reside in Portland -- a vibrant city with
easy commutes and high quality of life -- we will also consider candidates in
Sea�le and San Francisco.  Moving and bar expenses paid. 

Toapply, please upload your cover le�er addressed to Kathleen Shaw, A�orney
Recruitment Manager; resume; and copy of law school transcript. We would also
appreciate you le�ng us know how you heard about the posi�on - thank you!

No third-party submissions accepted at this �me.

Come join one of Oregon's Best Places to Work and Most Admired Companies! 

Corporate Transactions Associate Attorney – Restaurant/Food + Beverage – Mid to
Sr. Level
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Davis Wright Tremaine believes that every employee has the right to work in surroundings that are

free from all forms of unlawful discrimination. It is Davis Wright Tremaine's policy to hire, promote,

transfer, terminate, and make all other employment-related decisions without regard to an

employee's race, color, sex, religion, age, national origin, handicap, sexual orientation, gender

identity or any other basis prohibited by applicable local, state, or federal law.
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